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ANNOUNCEMENT
INDONESIAN SAFEGUARDS COMMITTEE
NUMBER: 05/KPPI/PENG/10/2023
ABOUT 
COMMENCEMENT OF AN INVESTIGATION INTO TRADE SAFEGUARD MEASURES AGAINST A SURGE IN IMPORTS OF COTTON YARN
It is hereby informed that the Indonesian Safeguards Committee (KPPI) conducted an investigation into the Trade Safeguard Measures against the surge in the number of imports of Cotton Yarn goods. The investigation was carried out or an official application from the Indonesian Textile Association (API), representing the Domestic Industry (IDN) producing Cotton Yarn which was received by KPPI on September 18, 2023. The applicant requests that KPPI conduct an investigation for the imposition of Trade Safeguard Measures on the surge in the number of imports of Cotton Yarn goods, which includes as many as 27 (twenty-seven) 8-digit Harmonized System (HS) numbers, namely: HS. 5204.11.10, 5204.19.00, 5204.20.00, 5205.11.00, 5205.12.00, 5205.21.00, 5205.22.00, 5205.24.00, 5205.26.00, 5205.32.00, 5205.41.00, 5205.42.00,5205.43.00, 5205.47.00, 5205.48.00, 5206.11.00, 5206.12. 00, 5206.14.00, 5206.21.00, 5206.23.00, 5206.24.00, 5206.25.00, 5206.31.00, 5206.32.00, 5206.33.00, 5206.42.00, and 5206.45.00 based on the Indonesian Customs Tariff Book (BTKI) for 2022. The request for investigation was submitted because IDN, the producer of the goods requested for protection, had suffered Serious Losses or Threats of Serious Losses as a result of a surge in the number of imports of Cotton Yarn goods.
After conducting research on the application, KPPI obtained preliminary evidence of a surge in the number of imports of Cotton Yarn goods and early indications of Serious Losses or Threats of Serious Losses experienced by the Applicant due to the surge in the number of imports of Cotton Yarn goods.
In connection with this and based on the Government Regulation of the Republic of Indonesia Number 34 of 2011 concerning Antidumping Measures, Reward Measures, and Trade Security Measures, KPPI stipulates the commencement of an investigation for the imposition of Trade Safeguard Measures against the surge in the number of imports of Cotton Yarn goods as of the date of this Announcement. Interested parties are given the opportunity to register no later than 15 (fifteen) days from the date of this announcement and submit it to:
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